



BEYOND THE FOUR WALLS





Greetings

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter.
Here's a quick update on what we've been up to and the latest on our journey.

The latest from us

As many of you know, our move to PNG depends on selling our house. We haven't found a buyer yet, but we recently lowered the price again and have seen renewed interest. We'd really appreciate your prayers as we wait and trust for the right buyer to come along!



What we have been up to

Over the past month, we've been incredibly grateful for the opportunity to share more about PNG and the work we're preparing to do. It was truly humbling to be featured on ITV regional news, BBC Radio Solent, and Premier Christian Radio.

A special moment for us was our BBC Radio Solent interview, where Eloise and Rupert joined in too! Eloise was slightly disappointed that her microphone didn't 'work' (it wasn't actually on!), while Rupert made it to the intro before he had to be taken out by Richard's mum-who also got a very favorable mention!



We feel so privileged to share just a small part of the amazing work that MAF as a whole–and the PNG team in particular–are already doing. If you'd like to watch or listen, you can find the links below, click on the relevant picture.

What's next/ Prayer points?

Please keep the sale of our house in your prayers, that we would find the right buyer and be freed up to move to PNG.

We're also praying for 10 more people to join our team as regular givers, which would help us reach our target and begin our time fully supported. Of course, we'd gladly welcome even more!

If you're interested or know someone who might be, we'd love to hear from you–please feel free to get in touch!

www.maf-uk.org/wall